Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Medicine
The Board of Medicine – North Probable Cause Panel announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Friday, September 22, 2023, 2:30 p.m., EST. CANCELLED Friday, September 15, 2023.
PLACE: CANCELLED 

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: CANCELLED The panel will conduct a meeting related to public disciplinary cases.
For more information, you may contact: April Houston at (850)558-9858 or emailing her at April.Houston@flhealth.gov.
